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Works in progress outside Il-Magħluq in Il-Bajja ta' Marsaxlokk 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that a ‘works in 

progress’ areas will be established outside Il-Magħluq in Il-Bajja ta’ Marsaxlokk. 

 

The works are expected to start with immediate effect and are to be completed by 

Saturday 14th August 2021. 

 

The areas will be delineated by the imaginary lines, one joining the points A, B, C, D and 

the intermediate coastline and the other joining the points E, F, G, H and the intermediate 

coastline, as shown on attached chart. 

 

Divers will assist in the works and shall be displaying the International Code of Signals 

flag “A”. 

 

Marker buoys will be placed at points B, C, F and G.  

 

POSITION  LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E)  

 

A   35° 50’.383   014° 32’.762  Land 

B   35° 50’.353   014° 32’.748  Buoy 

C   35° 50’.347   014° 32’.767  Buoy 

D   35° 50’.376   014° 32’.780  Land 

E   35° 50’.338   014° 32’.911  Land 

F   35° 50’.298   014° 32’.894  Buoy 

G   35° 50’.292   014° 32’.913  Buoy 

H   35° 50’.330   014° 32’.928  Land 

 

Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp look-out, navigate with 

caution and at very slow speed (no wake) and are to give the indicated area a wide berth. 

They are to comply with any instructions given by Marsaxlokk VTS on VHF Channel 14. 

 

Charts affected: BA 36 




